
KAMEHAMEHA HIGHWAY RESURFACING PROJECT 
Vicinity of Ka Uka Boulevard to the Vicinity of Waihau Street 

 
 
Aloha,  
 
The Hawaii Department of Transportation continues its goal of resurfacing and improving the 
state’s major highway corridors.  Beginning on June 23, 2014, our contractor, Grace Pacific LLC, 
will be working on the Kamehameha Highway Resurfacing Project from the Vicinity of Ka Uka 
Boulevard to the Vicinity of Waihau Street.  

 
The $13.3 million project to repair approximately 
13.7 lane miles of roadway includes major 
resurfacing and reconstruction, guardrail safety 
improvements, traffic signal safety modifications, 
pedestrian safety improvements, utility modifications 
and new signage. 
 
The Kamehameha Highway Resurfacing is funded 
in partnership with participating Federal Aid monies 
from the Federal Highways Administration (FHWA), 
US Department of Transportation.  
The project is funded by 80-percent federal and 20-
percent state funds. 
 
Roadwork will primarily be comprised of day work; 
however will include night work for approximately 
one month during the latter half of the project. Lane 
closures will be scheduled on weekdays, excluding 
holidays, as follows: 
 
• From Ka Uka Boulevard to Waihau Street from 

8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m., daily. 
 

During the last phase of the project, there will be full nighttime closures of the Kipapa Bridge. 
The community will receive at least three weeks notice prior to the beginning of these closures. 
Residents near the Kipapa Bridge will be provided 24-hour road access, during road closures.  
Please be aware of changing conditions and observe reduced speed limits within project 
construction areas. 

 
Mahalo for your patience as we work to improve the state’s highways, 
 

Ford Fuchigami 
Interim Director 

Hawaii Department of Transportation  
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